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A1A/State Road 200 WB lane closure near Wildlight in Nassau County 

CCTV Camera pole installation 
 

Jacksonville –  Motorists can expect an outside travel lane closure on A1A/State Road 200 

westbound from east of Mentoria Road to west of Wildlight Avenue for installation of a CCTV 

camera pole Saturday, February 10, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. depending on weather. 

 

The 17-mile ITS Freeway Management project began in November 2017 with completion 

anticipated in spring 2019, depending on weather and unforeseen delays.  

 

FDOT hired SICE as the contractor to complete this project for $4.5 million. 

 

For more information about this project, please visit: www.nflroads.com.   
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